
STAFF REPORT 
 
DATE:  May 30, 2018      
 
RE: 2505 Seidenberg Avenue (permit application # T18-9036) 
 
FROM:   Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 
An application was received requesting the removal of (1) Mahogany tree.  
A site inspection was done and documented the following: 

           Tree Species: Mahogany (Swietenia mahagoni)  
 

 



 



 
 

 



 



 



 



 



 
 

 



 
 

 



March 8, 2018 inspection of exposed root of tree at neighbor’s property 
(2509 Seidenberg). 
 

 
 

 



 



Diameter: 23.5”  
Location: 40% (close to property line, roots impacting structure)    
Species:  100% (on protected tree list)  
Condition: 80% (healthy tree-has been maintained)  
Total Average Value = 73%  
Value x Diameter =  17.1 replacement caliper inches 
 
I have been to this property numerous times evaluating the tree.  
Looking at the exposed root systems on both sides of the tree 
indicates that root pruning is not an option as too many of the main 
structural roots of the tree would need to be cut to help alleviate 
the issues with the foundation and sewer lines.  Cutting that many 
roots would de-stabilize the tree and cause a potential safety issue. 
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